
February 22, 2021  
Canine Capers 4-H meeting 
at Greenville area dog club 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Naomi Hathaway.  Pledge of Allegiance was led 
by Micah Arbrogast, and the 4H pledge led by Carrie Denlinger.  
 
Initiation of officers was held lighting their candle. Roll call was answered with introducing 
ourselves and our family. Secretary, Carrie Denlinger, read the minutes from the last meeting. 
Asa DeMange did the treasurers report. Health and safety report by Kayle Strawser.  
 
For enrollment this year will be done online and dog project books are 6.00 each. We talked 
about are skating party and found three available dates for the party.  
 
The next meeting will be held March 29, 2021 a Greenville area dog club and first and second 
year trainings start March 8th. 
 
 
 
 


